Stanford Undergraduate Pre-vet Club Minutes
Thursday September 28, 2006 7 P.M.
- Dr. B bought everyone Jamba Juice.

- Attendance was taken. 5 members were present.

- We discussed how everyone had spent their summers, and talked briefly about how some of the former club members are doing in their respective vet schools.

- The meeting officially started with Dr. B announcing that she has applied for additional funding for the pre-vet club from the Undergraduate Education Office. If awarded, the club will be able to have two meetings per quarter, go on field trips, and perhaps bring in specialty veterinarians as guest speakers. Members are invited to suggest places to go on field trips, or to submit names for potential speakers.

- A visiting fourth year vet student from NC State, doing her 4 th year clinical externship with the Department of Comparative Medicine here at Stanford, talked about the process that led her to vet school. She emphasized that she took a very unusual route, and we should not worry about going straight from college to vet school, because taking time to do something different can often be the right thing to do. She also suggested volunteering in any capacity-animal or not- as often as we could, and that now and when we are in vet school we should take care to keep up with an outside life so we stay sane. Admissions committees like well-rounded people apparently.

- We talked informally with her and Dr. B for a while, and discussed the time and date of the next meeting. 

- One student brought up the possibility of her dad coming to speak with us, as he owns a large private referral veterinary hospital in NJ.

